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ABOUT ME

Hi! I'm Rebecca Allen and I'm running to be
your next UUSU President!

I'm an LLB Law with Criminology graduate, currently
completing a part time LLM in Employment Law and
Practice.

| have so much experience working with UUSU over
the past 5 years and | hope to be able to apply what
I've learned to the role of President!

MY EXPEIRENCE

During my time at Ulster, I've been a course rep, Law
School rep, AHSS Faculty rep, VP Jordanstown and VP
Education so let me tell you why | should be your next
UUSU President!

This year as your VP Education, | have been passionate
about promoting sexual health education; | have loved
hosting rep forums and have reflected the student
opinion in the highest level meetings.

| hope to be able to take this even further next year as
your UUSU President!

INVESTMENT IN COLERAINE
AND MAGEE

STUDENT SPACES NEED A REFRESH
While there's still work to be done to ensure the
Belfast campus is the very best it can be, Coleraine
and Magee campuses need more investment to be
brought up to the same standard.

| want to push for investment in both the other
campuses to ensure parity of experience for
students studying there.

Students deserve spaces that are warm,
comfortable and accessible, both for studying and
for socialising! As your UUSU President, | will push
to have these areas upgraded and will ensure that
these spaces reflect what students want to see!

SUPPORT FOR
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

Having the VP Equality and Belonging role this year
has given us an enhanced insight into the
experience of the international cohort.

This role has highlighted that there are so many
ways international students can be better supported
by UUSU and it's something I'd love to work on as
President.

ENHANCING THE POST
GRADUATE EXPERIENCE

This year, UUSU have consulted with a group of
Postgraduate Researchers and there's still so much
work to do in this area. Postgraduate researchers
are a vital part of the UUSU community and should
continue to have their voices heard!

In the coming year as President, I'd love to create a
Postgraduate network to tackle the sense of
isolation that can come with postgrad study.
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